APPROVED

Farley Building Committee Minutes
February 6, 2021

The meeting was held at the Farley Building beginning at 10:00 am

Members present:

Kevin Anderson, Chairman-Community Volunteer
Doug Cleveland, Planning Board representative
Karla Vogel, Heritage Commission representative
Michael Bates-Historic District representative
Lynn Schur, Community Volunteer

Dr. Jeanne Smith-Cripps, Community Volunteer
David Sullivan, Community Volunteer

David Petry, Select Board representative

Lori Radke, Town Administrator (non-voting)
Joan Cudworth, Director of Public Works (non-voting)

Walkthrough -
The committee took about 45 minutes to walk through the building. The committee started on the first floor,

headed to the second, and then the third floor. The final tour was through the basement.

Click here for pictures taken from committee member Karla Vogel. Thank you!

Following the walk through the committee met for 15 minutes to discuss the following:

Contacting Primex to see if they would conduct an asbestos and lead testing throughout the building.

Contacting the NH Preservation Alliance regarding the LCHP grant and other funding options. Contacting Lisa
Stasser, a historic structural engineer, to get more information on the building's integrity.

Kevin Anderson mentioned he did some research at the registry of deeds and found nothing tying the building to
requiring an educational component. He did find out that the land was owned by a Farley—but not Mary Farley. It
was left to her by the original Farley.

There was a discussion about putting together a Historic Charrette to review possible uses.

The committee discussed meeting with the SAU to get a better idea of their needs and space requirements.

The committee agreed that the next step is to focus on a use and define square footage and space needs.

The next meeting is scheduled for Wednesday, February 17, at 4:00 pm-It will be a Zoom meeting.

Meeting adjourned at 11:05 am.

Submitted by,

Lori Radke

Town Administrator
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